
 

Website Accessibility Statement 
The Coral Springs Improvement District is committed to ensuring that all residents and 

visitors, including persons with disabilities, are able to access and use all of our services. 

With this commitment in mind, we are continuously seeking solutions to improve the 

accessibility and usability of our website. 

Please be advised that our CSID website is currently undergoing accessibility remediation 

with the goal of providing a better user experience for our residents and visitors with 

disabilities.  

During the remediation period, should you encounter any inaccessible material or a barrier 

to the use of this website, please contact the District at dand@csidfl.org. or 954-796-6639 
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